
From: Sue Stedman Jones  
Sent: 31 July 2023 10:24 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2510/P & 2023/2653/L  
 
I object to this planning application on the grounds of height and loss of light .it 
is huge and greatly extends the height of present building. It will affect the 
nature and character of classic Bloomsbury street and block the light from 
numerous building opposite in Museum street , Coptic street  ,New Oxford 
Street and West Central Street . 
We do not need more empty offices -there is a significant growth in home 
working post pandemic. 
Susan Stedman Jones 
2  Kings Mews 
London WC1N2HY 
 
 


